
 
 

 

 

     
 

 

We aim to SPARKLE! 

 

COVID-19 Partial and full closure plan 2020-21 

The Northumberland outbreak plan will be instigated by the Director or Public Health.  

The Headteacher will fully cooperate with the process and follow advice from the local 

Health Protection team. 

In the event of the school having to close partially or fully the following 

procedure will happen: 

 The school will follow advice from the local Health protection team 

 Governors, parents and staff will be informed immediately of any closure. 

 Families will be expected to follow the self-isolation and Track and trace 

guidelines. 

 The school site depending if fully or partially closed will be deep cleaned. 

 The school will continue all government guideline if remaining partially open. 

 Home learning will be provided for all affected families via Class Dojo and Mrs 

Laskey and the teaching staff will ensure all pupils have appropriate daily tasks. 

 The school will communicate any further information immediately to all families 

via emailed letters and Text to parent’s facility. 

 Once safe to return after local lockdown or self-isolation all pupils will be 

expected to return. 

 The school will work with NCC to ensure Key worker parents are provided with 

alternate childcare where and if needed. 
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